

Greenfield Fire Department P.O. Box 146, Greenfield, NH 03047 Meeting Minutes

May 7, 2018 18:30 pm

P	E	A		Member	P	E	A		Member	P	E	A		Member
X			1	Chaz Babb, Capt.	X			10	Louise Gryval H.R.		X		19	Shelby Pagan
X			2	Doug Batty, Capt.	X			11	David Hall, Chief	X			20	David Simmons, Lieut
X			3	Diane Boilard, DEMD	X			12	Eugene Hennessey, FW	X			21	Tyler St. Cyr
	X		4	Chris Borden	X			13	Mike Hoiriis		X		22	Ariel Temple
	X		5	Michael Borden, Capt.	X			14	Jeff LaCourse, Dep.	X			23	Anna Voglino
X			6	Tod Bryer	X			15	Moto Maguire		X		24	Denis Filipetti
X			7	Tyler Chilelli, Lieut.	X			16	Dave Martin, EMD				25	
X			8	Karen Day, DEMD	X			17	Scott Martin				26	
	X		9	Aaron Graham		X		18	Kyle O'Dowd				27	

1. MEETING CALLED TO ORDER: 18:40 P.M.

2. ATTENDANCE: See list above.

3. VISITORS: None

4. NEW APPLICANTS: Scott Martin

5. MINI TRAINING: None6. APPARATUS REPORTS:

• 13 Rescue 1: In service

• 13 Rescue 2: In service

• 13 Engine 3: In service

 13 Tanker
 1: The tanker will be ordered but cannot be delivered until December due to cash flow issues.

- 13 Ladder 1: In service but has small oil leak Moto will check on it, Mike H. put the manuals in a binder and stored them in the radio room.
- 13 Brush 1: In service but siren needs to be installed pumps are working fine.

13 Boat 1: In service13 Boat 2: In service

7. DRILLS, MEETINGS, TRAININGS & OTHER:

- Training: From now on all training nights are on Tuesdays at 18:30
- 2nd Tuesday EMS Pathophysiology
- 3rd Tuesday TBA
- 4th Tuesday TBA
- Other Training Opportunities: None
- Thursday, May 17th EMS Dinner at the Monadnock Country Club Uniformed Event

8. OLD BUSINESS:

- Sunday Morning Church at GFD 9 am to 11 am. Open to all members who can attend.
- Aaron Graham voted on as a member by unanimous vote.



Greenfield Fire Department P.O. Box 146, Greenfield, NH 03047 Meeting Minutes May 7, 2018 18:30 pm

Wood splitting – Starts on this week on Thursday, May 10th at 6pm. Several people are bringing saws. All are welcome.

9. NEW BUSINESS:

- FW Hennessey there is a commercial burn permit at New England Forest Products and there is a Cat 3 permit across from the Post Office at the horse farm (rainy days and evenings only).
- The Chief wrote a permit for the State Park and for 10 Todd Lane.

10. GRANT PROPOSALS:

 Capt. Batty – We are still in the running for the exhaust grant – we passed the first round and will hear by September.

11. ANNOUNCEMENTS:

- Dep. LaCourse will take Capt. Borden's place on the next two Wednesdays and then Capt. Borden will take his place for the last two.
- The Chief will do the schedule in a PDF from now on so that it will show up correctly in smart phones.
- Everyone thanked Capt. Batty for the pizza dinner.
- The Chief received a request from BCH for a truck for their Johnny & Friends event on 6/03.
- Housekeeping in this building needs to be better especially in the kitchen and table areas.
- Mystery of the heating system service switches switch got left off in the people area needs to be kept
 on. The switch in the bays got left off the doors in the bays were open so it was fine to save heat but
 must be turned back on when leaving.
- The label machine was removed from the office needs to be returned when done
- 12. Dinner for next meeting: Chief Hall and Warden Hennessy

13. Next Business Meeting: Monday, June 4, 2018 at 18:30 p.m.

MEETING ADJOURNED: 19:30 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Karen Day, Administrative Assistant